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Docket No. 030-31988
License No. 04-29022-01
Report No. 93-01

U.S. Department of Commerce, NOAA
NMFS, Southwest Fisheries Service Center
P.O. Box 271
La Jolla, California 92038

Attention: Russell Vetter, Ph.D.
Radiation Safety Officer

Thank you for your letter dated June 16, 1993, informing us of the steps you
have taken to correct the item we brought to your attention in our letter and
Notice of Violation dated June 10, 1993. Based upon your exp'.anation during
our August 23, 1993, telephone conversation and your June 16, 1993, letter, it
is our understanding that the wipe test was conducted but not recorded.
Therefore, this violation is being downgraded to a Severity Level V non-cited
violation in accordance with the Enforcement Policy. No further response to
this violation is necessary. The implementation of your corrective action
will be verified during our next inspection.

Your cooperation is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Gregory P. Yuhas, Chief
Radioactive Material Safety Branch
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